
From: Jeff Englund
To: Jan Coppola; Phil Bourquin
Cc: Curleigh (Jim) Carothers; Steve Wall
Subject: FW: Downtown camas parking
Date: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 8:13:28 AM

Trista Darling submitted her letter this morning.

Jeff Englund, Engineer I
City of Camas Engineering Dept.
(360) 817-7233

-----Original Message-----
From: Trista Darling [mailto:trista.darling@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2018 7:16 AM
To: Jeff Englund
Cc: Curleigh (Jim) Carothers
Subject: Downtown camas parking

Good morning, I hope this letter finds its way to you before the committee meeting. I apologize, yesterday got away
from me due to work schedule.
My name is Trista Darling and I am the owner of Camas Family Health Center on the corner of 6th and birch in
downtown Camas. We are a chiropractic and massage clinic. I am writing to ask for some parking modification on
the west side of birch street. Due to our location, we only have access to public parking, which in the past has
sufficed. Over the last 6 months we have witnessed an increase in the difficulty to park near our clinic. Due to the
nature of our clinic, majority of patients that come to us are mobility impaired, injured or elderly, which makes
walking far distances extremely difficult. Currently we have two “2 hour” parking spots on the southwest end of
Birch street. I am writing to ask for 3-4 additional 2 hour parking spots be added next to the two already existing 2
hr spots. These parking spots are currently marked for 6 hours. This would help keep these spots available for
patients or people looking to park for a shorter time frame.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Trista Darling
360-907-6822

Sent from my iPhone
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